
From: IJAY Bajnok   
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 7:55 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Poultry in residential areas 

 
I do feel our residential areas are not large enough to accommodate live poultry in back yards. We have learned 
much in the past years re transmission of disease and there is much we do not know. There seems no clear 
purpose to have live chickens in one's back yard in a residential area and the disadvantages  especially potential for 
disease transmission as well as funds to monitor this from a municipal perspective are numerous.  
Please vote no. Thank you 
Irmajean Bajnok 
25 Castleridge Drive  
Richmond Hill  

 


